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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to object to the increase of Aircraft night flights coming to and from Dublin Aitrport.
[ have lived in Tyrrelstown, Mulhuddart for 20 years and the flights have already
significantly increased over the years. The noise wakes me and my family up at night and
early in the morning. The flights come much later and arrive much earlier than the agreed
time. You can't have a conversation outside when they are about, nor watch telly with a

window open. During Summer it's awful as you can't have a window open to cool down
the noise is so bad.

We absolutely object to further flights.
If you wish you are welcome to come here and listen yourself.

Yours sincerely,

Edwina Garland Prouse



